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Milkshake Rewards

The students who qualified for milkshakes 
last week were very excited to go with Mrs 
Mac to Bitter Suite.  Thank you to Bitter 
Suite for looking after us and for our extra 
special treat!

Kindergarten 2021
**ENROL NOW**

CANTEEN DAY
Beef Nachos & Sour Cream

with popper or water



Excursion for
1N & 1/2L

The students from 1N and 1/2L really 
enjoyed their time at the Rainbow Serpent 
Water Feature and Wolseley Park last week!

		   



This week our PBL focus is “Social Skills”.
This week students will be given different 
scenarios and asked what they should do in 
those scenarios. 

PBL

Getting ready for 
GHS

These Year 6 students were very 
excited this morning to be spending 
the day at Gunnedah High School in 
readiness for 2021.

SWIMMING & WATER 
SAFETY PROGRAM

POSTPONED

P&C Christmas Raffle
Thank you to the families who have returned 
their sold raffle tickets. 
We have had very few raffle tickets come back 
from families. The P&C donate money to the 
school to help ensure that your children have 
the opportunity to go on excursions at a hugely 
reduced cost.  They help out with programs we 
want to run for your children and ensure that 
all children have the same opportunities. 
Please support the P&C, who are supporting 
your children, by selling as many raffle tickets 
as possible.
A huge thank you to the five students who 
gave up an hour of their Saturday to help sell 
tickets outside Woolworths. Mrs Robinson and 
myself were outside Woolworths for five hours 
on Saturday and with the help of the students 
and Miss Austin we sold a whopping 780 
tickets. The Gunnedah community are being 
so incredibly supportive of our school and for 
that, we are very humbled.

IT’S HOT!!
Please remember your 
hat and water bottle 

every day!

		   



CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
RAFFLE TICKETS

Thank you to all who have returned 
sold tickets already!

Sold & unsold tickets need to be 
returned to school by

 Monday, 7 December, 2020
Raffle will be drawn 

Wednesday, 9 December 2020

PLEASE 
RETURN YOUR 
SOLD/UNSOLD 

RAFFLE 
TICKETS

		


